
CORRESPONDENCE/MEMORANDUM 
 

State of Wisconsin 

 

 

DATE: September 6, 2019 FILE REF: 02-36-000516 

 

TO: Susie’s Restaurant File 

 

FROM: Sarah Krueger 

 

SUBJECT: Call Discussing Sump Discharge to Manitowoc Storm Sewer  

 

 

At 2:30pm Bryan Hartsook (Wastewater Supervisor – SER), Trevor Nobile (RR – FOD), and Sarah 

Krueger (RR – PM NER) had a call to discuss a sump discharge from an off-site impacted property 

related to Susies Restaurant (Former) – WI DOT – LGU.  

 

Krueger summarized the analytical data and discussions with wastewater staff within the region.  The 

sump water is slightly above the NR 140 enforcement standard and discharges directly into the City of 

Manitowoc Storm Sewer which discharges to the Manitowoc River.   

 

Hartsook indicated that Trevor Moen is currently working on a “Low Impact General Permit” which will 

be drafted in the next several months.  The DNR may be able to apply the “Low Impact General Permit” 

to the sump discharge at the off-site impacted property. Wastewater would work with Remediation and 

Redevelopment when the permit is finalized. 

 

Hartsook will update Moen on the discussion and sump discharge. RR may have additional 

documentation required, but Hartsook indicated he or Moen would contact Krueger with additional 

information. 


